
 

From the Pastor                                        August 29, 2021 
 

   Here we are at the last Sunday in 
August.  I am so grateful that YOU are 
here as we seek to glorify and honor our 
Wonderful Lord!  The first priority of the 
Christian is to WORSHIP God.  We should 
worship Him PRIVATELY (spending some 

quality time each day just boasting and bragging on the Lord 
for He is Worthy).  Then there is PUBLIC worship that we are 
instructed and, yes, commanded to practice.  The Church is 
to gather to worship God as a body (Heb. 10:24-25). 

   We must worship God in “spirit and in truth” (John 
4:24).  God is Spirit, and we should worship Him with our 
whole being (spirit, soul, and body) based on the Word of 
God and Who He is (the Truth).  The way to the Father is 
through the Son.  “I am the way, the truth and the 
life…” (John 14:6).  May we join together and truly worship the 
Lord TODAY! 
 

 
  

Our prayers are extended to those in harms 
way  in Afghanistan.  Our sympathy is given to 
the  families of those who have lost their lives 

in recent days.  Oh, how we need REVIVAL! 
 

 
 

The LADIES RETREAT is approaching quickly!!!  Dates are 
September 10-11.  Make sure that you are registered so you 

can enjoy the blessings that come during the meeting!               
Registration forms are in the lobby.  PRAY for 
all that attend, especially for those who will be  
speaking - Linda Wilkerson and Wendy Burks.  

(PLEASE NOTE:  To be in the GRAND PRIZE  
drawing you must register by August 31st!!!) 

 
 

 



 

LADIES AUXILIARY meets tomorrow evening 
at 6:30 in the FCA building. 

 

  
 

ADVISORY BOARD MEETING -  
Thursday, September 2nd at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 
  

Hope to see “U” in Sunday School each and 
every   Sunday as we STUDY the Word of God 

in our respective classes. 
 

 
 

We are LOOKING AHEAD to our 80th 
HOMECOMING CELEBRATION 

on October 2-3 with special guests 
Benny Hartley and the Brown Family.  

There will be a church family meeting                     
on September 5th (following the evening 

service) to share how EACH of us                                
can assist in the celebration! 

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   3,786.00 
Faith Promise .................        450.00 
Missions ..........................          50.00 
Friends of Faith .............          40.00 
Building Fund ................          40.00 
Miscellaneous .................        317.00                                     
 

 

TOTAL .......................... $  4,683.00 

 

Serving In 
The Nursery:   

   

Sunday Morning: 
Infants/Toddlers: Barbara Brooks 

  

Sunday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers: Karrie Taylor 

2s & 3s:  Judy Berryman 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants/Toddlers: M. Marlowe 

2s & 3s:   
 


